PUBLIC NOTICE

ELECTED OFFICIALS’ DISCUSSION WITH REPRESENTATIVE
BARTON AND REPRESENTATIVE BLACKMAN
ONLINE VIA MICROSOFT TEAMS
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2021, AT 3:00 P.M.

Click here to join the meeting

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council have been invited to attend
an Elected Officials’ Discussion with Representative Barton and Representative Blackman on
Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. This will take place online via Microsoft Teams and
can be accessed by clicking HERE.

This is not an official City meeting, and the Sedona City Council will take no official action and
conduct no City business. Public notice is given for this event because of the potential that
quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards, or Committees may be present at one time.
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